
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli         August 24, 2018 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor      Sent via RESS and Email 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4       

 

Boardsec@oeb.ca 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

RE:  ED-2018-0020 Brantford Power Inc. IRM Application for Rates Effective January 1, 2019  

 Updated Excel Rate Generator  

 

BPI has become aware that the original 2019 Rate Generator model excel attachment submitted on 

August 13, 2018 unintentionally contained a preliminary draft of the model.  BPI notes the Rate 

Generator PDF document included as Attachment A to its written application which was also submitted 

on August 13, 2018 is correct as originally filed.  BPI is filing the correct version of the excel model 

today, which matches Attachment A to the PDF document, and is labeled “Corrected_2019-IRM-Rate-

Generator-Model-20180824.xlsb”.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions,  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Original Signed by 

 

Oana Stefan  
 

Manager of Regulatory Affairs (Interim) 

 

Brantford Power Inc.  
Box 308, Brantford, Ontario   N3T 5N8  
Phone 519-751-3522 ext. 5477   
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